
STAR ALLIANCE 
Good Will Values Education for All 

INVITING EVERYONE TO BECOME A STAR CITIZEN™  
• Educating for Our Highest Civic Ethics & Ideals • Incorporated 1985-8-8  • 

CLARIFYING INFORMATION ABOUT OUR FAMOUS NAME & ITS HISTORY 

	 	 The global public needs to know that the original STAR ALLIANCE — a California-
based, globally-purposed, nonprofit, educational organization — expressing and promoting 
Good Will & Wisdom Values — invented its own name in 1986. (Please see letters, etc., below.)


	 	 We currently depend for our survival, effectiveness, and visibility on contributions of 
time, skills, concrete financial and in-kind support and sharing, from and by you, dear people!


	 	 From our very beginnings, the original STAR ALLIANCE has aspired to help bring 
the whole human race together around values which support Unity AND Diversity — and Unity 
IN Diversity, i.e.: genuinely healthy, peaceful, secure, happy, and sustainable relationships and 
achievements at every level of civilization. But we have been virtually invisible for far too long. 

	 	 We certainly appreciate the global airline alliance that adopted our name in 1997, 
supporting us, in effect, in the following ways: 1) that they were attracted to our strong, 
fanciful trademark name in the first place. (We originally established it as our nonprofit 
corporate mark in 1986.); 2) to approach us honorably in late 1996, a decade later; 3) to 
engage us in negotiations for an explicit licensing and cooperation agreement in early 1997. 
The airlines drew one up at that time and pronounced it “ready to sign” by April of that year. 
But they offered only a tiny, one-time cash incentive, and omitted any guarantee of travel or 
promotional benefits!) Finally: 4) by adopting our name, even without an agreement, from 
mid-1997,  the airlines alliance has made our name famous and respected throughout the world 
while protecting it, in many ways, from further “dilution” and confusion involving other users!


 	 	 Nevertheless, the original STAR ALLIANCE has long been virtually “buried” — and 
feels the need to clarify these points about our history and provide some evidence — so that 
no one erroneously assumes that our organization has been or is “mooching” (improperly 
taking advantage of) the airlines’ fame and respectability; or assumes that since we, the 
original nonprofit, have this powerfully-symbolic name, that by some magical means we do 
not urgently need active volunteer assistance, strong financial support and publicity — to be 
more rapidly known and effective in today’s fractured, heavily stressed, and dangerous world! 

	 	 The stakes could hardly be higher — all the way up to the all-too-real possibility of 
Nuclear Winter. (Please see online public information from Dr. Alan Robock and other scientists.)


	 	 So please: Visit our Make a Gift page, read and consider it carefully, and take action 
if you possibly can. Thank you for your attention to this vital, urgent matter of safety for us all! 

• L: 510-540-8887 • M: 510-220-7464 • Alt: 415-712-3829 • 
• www.STARALLIANCE.org • Redwood Gardens • 2951 Derby Street #119 • Berkeley, California 94705 • USA •

https://staralliance.org/make-a-gift
http://www.staralliance.org/




 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 




















